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28 November 2023

Dear Selection Committee:

I am writing to provide a recommendation with enthusiasm for Mr. Malcolm Johnson, whom I understand is applying for the Public Health scholarship from the Foundation for the Advancement of Health Education. I am a Coordinator for Residence Life at the University of North Carolina Greensboro (“UNCG”), and Mr. Johnson has been a Resident Advisor (RA) under my direct supervision since July 2023.
Mr. Johnson has navigated a new position in his RA role, his academics, and his co-curricular activities all while remaining a positive and influential individual to his residents and the UNCG community. Additionally, Mr. Johnson often seeks additional opportunities to serve others in the UNCG community. Mr. Johnson is an individual who holds himself to an extremely high standard and strives to exceed every expectation set for him.
Mr. Johnson has demonstrated empathy to his students while maintaining boundaries and assisting in their transition to higher education. Through his role, Mr. Johnson has created community amongst his residents and cultivated skills in helping them to reach their highest potential not just at UNCG but in the greater community. It is not uncommon to find Mr. Johnson assisting residents with assignments or providing life advice as his residents recognize him as an individual who sincerely wants to help them.
I have been fortunate enough to know Mr. Johnson as more than an RA and we have talked about his education and his future career goals. He is driven and passionate about public health. He cares about others and possesses a variety of skills that will only be improved as he continues his education.
I am confident that Mr. Johnson possesses the academic ability, work ethic, and personality traits necessary to succeed in Public Health, and to be a worthy recipient of this scholarship. In sum, I have no reservations about recommending Mr. Johnson for this scholarship. If you require any additional information or have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (336)-256-0171 or d_jones10@uncg.edu.
Sincerely,
Danielle Jones
Coordinator for Residence Life
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